
 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 

memorandum 

Date: 4/25/2014 

To: HDCO Board of Directors, Alternates, Executive Directors and Trainers Committee 

From: Wayne Dillon 

RE: Dr. Tom Pashby Provincial Trainer of the Year for 2014 – Shawn Osborne 

On behalf of the Hockey Development Centre for Ontario, I am pleased to inform you that 
Shawn Osborne is this year’s recipient of the Dr. Tom Pashby “Provincial” Trainer of the 
Year Award.  

Shawn was nominated by Alliance Hockey for his significant involvement with hockey and 
the HTCP in the Alliance.  He is a positive role model and is highly respected by players, 
parents and peers.  Sean is a true inspiration and has brought his influence of loyalty, 
respect and honour to each team he has been involved with.   His commitment as a team 
trainer is truly exemplary and he has made a positive impact in hockey safety in the 
Alliance, the HTCP and in the Province of Ontario.  I am sure you will join me in 
congratulating Shawn on receiving this most deserving award.   

In addition, I would like to acknowledge the following regional recipients nominated by their 
respective association: 

Dan Charette – Northern Ontario Hockey League 
Chuck Dufton – Hockey Eastern Ontario 
Randy Everett – Hockey Northeastern Ontario 
Doug Johnston – Greater Toronto Hockey League  
Ed Woelk – Ontario Minor Hockey Association 

Thank you. 
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